
 

 

 

The Presbytery, Mullagh, Co. Clare 

TEL: 087 2322140 

Email: donaghomeara@gmail.com 
 

 

18th April 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 

I would like to draw your attention to an important part of our practice here in this parish in relation 

to the Safeguarding of children and in particular to the use of photography and video recording of 

children at ceremonies. 

 

The people responsible for child safeguarding in the parish ask that there would be no photographs 

or video taken of children during the ceremony as more children than your own child will likely be 

included in the photo or video clip. 

 

At the end of the ceremony there will be an opportunity for a class photograph and each family will 

decide for themselves if they wish their child to be part of this photograph or video opportunity.  If 

they do not it is the families’ responsibility to keep their child out of this group. 

 

Apart from this group photography, if you are taking a photograph or video after the ceremony please 

ensure that you have the definite permission of the parents or guardians of children other than your 

own. 

 

It is in the best interests of your child that no photographs or video clips should ever be posted on 

Facebook or other social media sites. We would ask you to please take particular note of this even in 

respect of your own child. 

 

We ask you to share this information with family members and friends who may be attending. 

 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation with these Safeguarding regulations. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

___________________  

 

Fr Donagh O’Meara P.P.    

 

Parish of Kilmurry Ibrickane 


